
GUIDANCE CODE AUDIT COMMITTEE REPORT 

 

May 2, 2022 

The committee completed the audit of the guidance code.  There are 12 items we feel needs to be 

changed.  The committee has submitted 6 items on the agenda for the spring Trustee meeting in Cherry 

Hill, and the remaining 6 will be added at the fall Trustee meeting. 

We are a standing committee. 

Thank you,  

Anita R – Area 1B 


